
I have been teaching at St Mary's for about eight years now. I originally started as a 
Year 3 teacher in New Zealand class but have since gone on to teach in Year 5 in 
both China and Mexico classes. At present, I am the D&T co-ordinator but also take 
the football teams to leagues and tournaments, primarily in Horsham.  
At the weekend, I enjoy taking part in my local Parkrun or going for a walk either 
through the countryside or along the coast. 
If you have any queries about Mexico class, please contact me using our class 
email: 
 
mexico@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk 
 
Mr Coomber 
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